
 

High Steppers will be selling ‘Show & Save’ books for the 

next few weeks. Lynda Paul will handle any sales from 

Windsor Park United Church, so please contact Lynda at 

233-2925 if you would like to purchase some.  WPUC’s  

A memorial service for Sharon Field will take place 

on Thursday April 17th at 7 pm here at the church. It 

will be a celebration of song marking Sharon’s 

ministry of music. Former Joyful Noise members are 

invited to join current members to sing. Please 

contact Laura or Kelsey to let them know you can 

take part.       Anyone who would like to join the 

Worship Choir for this special occasion are invited to 

a rehearsal on Wednesday April 16th from 7:30 – 8:30 

pm. 

West Broadway Community Ministry 

Items that are greatly needed include: sandwich fillings           

(such as peanut butter, canned meat, or fish)                           

coffee, coffee whitener and sugar. If you are able to 

contribute any of these items, please place them in the bin 

labeled West Broadway Community Ministry, in the church 

entrance. Our OUTREACH mascot collects                        and 

delivers donations to WBCM weekly.                                                                                   

Any support that you can provide is greatly appreciated. 

As of Monday March 31, 2014            
the post office has raised the 
cost of mailing letters from                      

.65 cents to .85 cents! 
We will continue to email the 

SouthWinds. 
For those that don’t have a computer or 
 wish to have a hard copy of the 

SouthWinds, it can be picked up  
here at the church. 

 

 

OUR MISSION 
Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming 

community. Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, 
we nurture our faith and spiritual life by: worshipping and 

learning together, caring for each other, embracing our 
diversity, reaching out to those who live around us and 

working together in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 

April 6, 2014 – April 13, 2014  

Monday 6:15 pm Sparks & Brownies 
Tuesday 1 pm Art Group 
 7 pm  Garden Club 
 7 pm UCW Unit 2 Mtg. 

 7 pm  Presbytery Mtg.  

Wednesday 9:30 am Moms ‘n’ Tots  
  
 1:30 pm  Little Moccasins 
 7 pm Finance Council Mtg. 
Next Sunday 9:45 am Joyful Noise Practice 

 

at Windsor Park United Church 

 
                         

 

 

 

Palm Sunday – April 13 at 10:30 am 

Good Friday – April 18 at 10:30 am 

Easter – April 20 at 10:30 am 

The United Church has several camps in Manitoba. 
Please check the bulletin board  
for the one that interests you! 



Rev.Dr.SharonWilson 

 

We are hosting the Winnipeg Presbytery Meeting this 

Tuesday from 7 – 9:30 pm. Volunteers will be needed 

for hosts, set-up and clean-up. The sign-up sheet is 

posted on the easel in the lobby. 

The WiFi password at the church has changed. 

It is ‘OneThatServes’. 

The Lacoste Gift Card program makes a unique gift 
idea for Mother’s Day, Father’s Day, a Birthday, or a 
‘Thank You’ gift! Watch for the next 

Lacoste order sheet in April with delivery 
on May 11th. WPUC made $192 on the  
order which is available for pick-up 

TODAY!  Thank you! 

Rev. Dr. Sharon Wilson has been     
named the ‘Distinguished Alumni’ this 

year by the United Theological 
Seminary of the Twin Cities. She will 
       be honoured at the Spring                             
Convocation on April 30th in 

Minneapolis. She was nominated 
based on her contributions to church,                      

We are so proud of you Sharon!!        community and academics.                 

 

Categories:  Music, History, Sports, Nature, 

People, TV, Movies  and Places.  

Join us on Saturday April 26
th

 at 7pm! The 

cost is $15 per person. 8 people per table 

(team) Bring Loonies for 5 - $1 games  

We plan to have 10 – 15 tables. Form a 

team of eight and compete for bragging 

rights!   

     Quizmasters – Robin & Maria Allan 

 

 

 The Worship Council and the Christian Development        

Council need YOU! This is your church…  and we need                  

 volunteers to sign-up for both of these councils.  

                       The list is on the sanctuary door.  

COUNCIL CHAIRS!  I have received 2 blurbs only so far! 

Please send your submission for the SouthWinds to 

either Mel Braun mlbraun@shaw.ca or Luci 

officewpuc@mymts.net before Wednesday, April 9th. 

THANK YOU! 

 
Cameron Crielaard     Evan Czarnecki       Kasarah Daley 
Camryn Floyde     Helen Howlett                          Ron Kroeker    
Judy Kuffner   Jennifer MacRae            Tony Shidel    
Roc Spencer   James Toews                  William Viveiros    
Glenn Wark   Brooklyn Worrell    Hailey Worrell 

*** 
Ernie & Alma Klyne 

Dean & Lynette Seadon 

Next Week’s Scripture Reading:  
Matthew 21: 1-11      Philippians 2: 5-11 

The Winnipeg Presbytery Prayer Circle invites our prayers 

today for St. Matthew’s Maryland Community Ministry and 

for those in Ministry there:  Juanita Lowe  
 

Mark your calendars for WPUC’s 
 

On Sunday May 4, 2014 at 5 pm. 

Join us for a family-style roast beef dinner and games! 
Adults $15 Youth $75 yrs. and under free 

BRING YOUR FRIENDS  

& FAMILY! 

                  TICKETS ARE ON SALE 

   TODAY! 

mailto:mlbraun@shaw.ca
mailto:officewpuc@mymts.net

